
LAUNCESTON  FIELD
NATURALIST CLUB (LFNC) 

(Website lfnc.org.au) 

* Annual John Skemp
Memorial Lecture 

Presented by Ornithologist Geoff Shannon, member of Birdlife
Australia. 

 

"From observation to conservation"

 "How can we use our hobby to protect the things we love
without spoiling our time with nature.

 
This presentation, using birds as an example, aims to show how to turn 
your observations into information useful to the preservation of our 
natural (seminatural) environment. It will start with some results and 
then discuss how these were arrived at and also most importantly how your
observations matter and make it all possible. Some of the electronic data
bases that are used will be discussed along with their pros and cons. 
eg Birdata, e-bird, i-naturalist, NVA and Atlas of Living Australia

This LFNC Meeting; Tuesday 7th May
 

7:30 pm at Briggs Hall
Scotch College Campus, 85 Penquite Road 

Visitors Welcome

For further information phone Helen on 0429 293 647


